
Page 1 of 2 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                    

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor 

Ottawa, ON     K1A 0H3 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

Re: Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Project Environmental Assessment 

I am writing on behalf of the T’Sou-ke Nation (“T’Sou-ke”) to advise that T’Sou-ke supports and 

consents to the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority’s proposed Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Project 

(“Project”), a marine container terminal which is currently being assessed for environmental 

effects. 

T’Sou-ke understands that the container ships travelling to and from the proposed marine 

terminal are within our traditional territory.   

T’Sou-ke acknowledges and agrees that we are satisfied with the mitigation measures provided 

by Vancouver Fraser Port Authority (“VFPA”) in respect of the environmental effects of the 

Project and associated marine shipping, agrees that there has been adequate consultation in 

connection with and accommodation of the Project’s impacts on its Aboriginal rights, title and 

interests and associated marine shipping and further supports the granting of each and every 

certificate, authorization and permit necessary for the Project and associated marine shipping.  

T’Sou-ke, in consultation with the VFPA, will continue to identify concerns and make 

suggestions within the applicable regulatory processes to eliminate, manage, or mitigate effects to 

our Aboriginal rights, including title, and our Douglas Treaty Rights from the Project, provided 

that T’Sou-ke accepts the outcome of such processes or government initiatives and that such 

participation is undertaken in a timely and good faith manner to identify and mitigate potential 

impacts of the Project on T’Sou-ke’s Rights and does not involve a position that there has been 

inadequate consultation or accommodation or have the effect of frustrating, hindering, delaying or 

increasing the costs of the Project. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter of support please do not hesitate to contact 

Michelle Thut, T’Sou-ke Administrator, at  to set up a meeting. 

Sincerely,  

Chief Gordon Planes 

 

cc  Minister of Fisheries, Oceans and the Canadian Coast Guard 

<contact information removed>

<contact information removed>

<Original signed by>
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 Minister of Environment and Climate Change Canada 

 Minister of Transport  

 Robin Silvester, President and CEO, Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 

 Analise Saely, Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

 Brett Maracle, Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 

 Nathan Braun, British Columbia Environmental Assessment Office 

 Brendan Mather, British Columbia Environmental Assessment Office 

 

 




